
 

BOLTON ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS  
 

The Town of Bolton Zoning Board of Appeals took the following actions at its 

meeting on May 12, 2020: 

 

1. To deny the Application of C. Peter Van Dine – 9 Orchard Lane – requesting a 

variance of the front yard setback as found in section 11- A of the Bolton Zoning 

Regulations; more specifically, a 12 foot variance of the front yard setback to 

permit the reconstruction of what was formerly a one story home as a two story 

home with an 8’ covered porch after a fire destroyed the home, and to construct 

an 18’ X 12’ addition and requests a 2’ variance of the front yard setback to 

construct that addition. 

 

Mark Altermatt, Chairman, Bolton Zoning Board of Appeals 


